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Date: February 25, 2025 12:00 p.m. Roane County Family Support Center
Attendees:
Nathan Settle Christina Jarvis Marie Hedges Sheri Bond
Marvin  Paxton Shannon Snyder  Kellie Rose Taiven Clark

Brandy Brabham Jennifer Randolph Tammy Raines TC Torre

Mikayla Persinger Emma Rexroad Tammy KetchemDavid Goff

Clairesa Donahue Jessica Bailey Connie Lupardus Reagan Shriver

The meeting was called to order by Director Corie Whiting at 12:00 p.m. Minutes were
reviewed from the January FRN Meeting. Brandy Brabham motioned to accept the

minutes as presented, which was seconded by Jennifer Randolph. The motion passed
via unanimous decision.

Treasurer Jennifer Randolph presented the treasurer’s report reflecting finances
through January. Tammy Raines motioned to accept the treasurer’s report as
presented, which was seconded by Brandy Brabham. The motion passed via
unanimous decision.

*NOTE: All meeting records are available via presentation attached to minutes email
and on the roanefrn.org website under the “Downloads’’ tab.



Director provided overview of grants that are in active and pending status and

broke down each grant by funding source, partnering agency, purpose, etc. This
grant database will be continuously updates as grant change status.

Provided information on upcoming prevention and education initiatives in
observation of National Nutrition Month in March.

Gave updates from Roane Partners in Prevention updates on the upcoming
Community Baby Shower. Shower will be held on April 26, 2025 from 10:30
a.m.-12:00 p.m. at Heritage Park. Participant and vendor applications are now open.

*NOTE: Full Director’s Report presentation that was reviewed during meeting is
available in minutes email and online at roanefrn.org under “Downloads’’ tab.

Sisters Health Foundation has awarded FSC a $2,000 grant that would provide
industrial fridge and freezer. Orders will be placed once funds arrive. This will allow
FSC to provide fresh and frozen pantry items.

FSC staff attended Spencer Rotary meeting to speak about FSC activities, goals, and
services.
FSC staff did an overview of events held in last month, such as butter making class,

galentine’s day open house, budgeting lunch and learn, and Youth Mental Health
First Aid Training.

FSC will hold an open house on Saturday March 15, 2025 from 14-4 p.m. for the
community.

The next FRN meeting will be held in person and via Zoom on March 18, 2025 at
noon at Roane County Family Support Center.



